
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 6th September 2019

Friday 13th September 9.15 - 

11+ Paper 1 

Group of children to visit 

SWRA for craft workshop - 

TBC 

W/C 16th September - Election 

week 

Friday 20th September 9.15 – 

11+ Paper 2 

Saturday 21st September – 

Cliff Carnival, The Venue, 

Navenby 

Monday 23rd September 

Moonstone trip to Cranwell 

Aviation Centre 

Wednesday 25th September – 

Amethyst trip to Magna 

Science 

Tuesday 8th October – Flu 

vaccinations 

10th October - 9.15 Moonstone 

parent sharing  

Emerald Trip to the Deep 

Friday 11th October  - 9.15 

Amethyst parent sharing   

Wednesday 16th October – 

9.15 Topaz parent sharing 

Amethyst trip to Lincoln Castle 

Thursday 17th October – 9.15 

Emerald parent sharing 

Friday 18th October – break 

up 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a great Summer. This week has 

been ‘Routine’s week’ so we have had a busy few days remembering our 

school rules and creating class charters, we’ve talked about how to stay 

in and around school and discussed our hopes for the future. When you 

visit the office, you can view our ‘Welbourn wishes’ on our vision tree. 

You can also view our behaviour policy and various information on our 

school website. You should have received a newsletter about the topics 

that your child will learn this term.  

During the holiday, teachers have been busy making the learning 

environments inviting for our children and developing reading areas. We 

have a World War 2 bomb shelter, a Starbucks, an Under the Sea theme 

with a submarine and a reading forest. We are encouraging all children to 

read every day and visit our school library. Please encourage your child 

to read at home this weekend and as many times per week as they can 

then sign their reading record. We have some great incentives for them to 

achieve in school. There will be an additional letter about a sponsored 

read for your child to take part in.  

We have various events and competitions coming up in school, please 

check the board outside and our school website for more details.  

The Friends of School and family members have been extremely busy 

during the holiday creating a new garden area, with a potting shed for our 

children to grow some fruits and vegetables. We would like to say a huge 

thank you for all of the hard work that has gone in to this and we are very 

excited to start using it as part of our science and topic learning.  

Finally, if you have any medical, permission or contact details, which have 

changed, please can you let the office know so we can update our 

records. This includes the new Reception parents, who will have a new 

form to complete.  

Have a great weekend, we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 100%, well done everyone!  Your child is expected to have at least 97% 

attendance and should aim for 100%, we will not authorise any holidays during term time, please help us 

to keep the attendance above 96%. The gate opens at 8.45 for morning activities and interventions. The 

gate closes at 9.00am. 

 Lincoln Community Lottery                                                      

  Please purchase tickets for £1.00 on our Welbourn page. All proceeds go towards resources and 

experiences. You can have the chance to win up to £25,000 so please  follow the link and find our cause 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/ 

 

 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/


Let’s take a look at our first week back… 

Topa class have enjoyed learning their new topic ‘Marvellous me’, making hand and foot 

prints and counting their fingers and toes.  

      

Emerald Class have enjoyed learning about their new routines in school and choosing a 

class book!  

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed learning about the different formations that the Romans used with 

the shields that they made. 

    

Moonstone Class enjoyed some challenges linked to World War 2, they made shelters and 

planes.  

  


